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Building project planning/updates 

Meetings with Bruce Mohns Jr. 
December  24  Joe & Bruce meeting 

26  Joe & Bruce meeting 
31 Joe & Bruce meeting 

January 2  Joe & Bruce meeting with Mayo Clinic 
3 Joe, Bruce, Pat & Duane to SCF Schools and Spooner HS 

  8  Joe & Bruce 8:30-12:00 
   Rettler meeting 12:30-3:15 p.m. 
   Elementary planning committee 3:30-5:00 p.m. 
  15 Joe, Bruce & Dave Gerber to Bloomer 
    2nd visit to new elementary school 

Meeting with Daktronics rep for 
scoreboard planning 

    15 CESA 10 on-site for asbestos planning 
    20 Brack site visit for asbestos removal planning 
    21 Joe & Bruce meeting 
    30  Rettler 60% completion meeting 
  February 10 Rettler meeting (final meeting prior to bids) 
 

December 30 & January 6 – Meetings with Bob Cizek regarding IT planning 
 
Ad hoc committee meeting on January 15 
 

Existing elementary school planning 
-Paul Larson, Lois Miller, Tom Spanel, Matt Shilts, Wendie Brooten and Chris 
Crowe all expressed interest thus far in serving on a committee to 
research/discuss options for the existing school. 

 -Tentatively planning first meeting for February 18; 5:30 – 7:00 pm. 
-Initial meeting will be for initial brain-storming and also to discuss committee 
membership 

 -Planning to have consultation from CESA10 to assist with HVAC/energy 
 
 
Miscellaneous 

- PEP Grant – Work/planning session held on January 24 (Mrs. Hagen-Salm, 
Mr. Ridout, Mrs. Hickok, Ms. Wilsey) 

- Custodial planning meetings (all day and night custodians) held on: 
 November 14 
 December 18 
 February 17 

 


